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PRESIDENT’S REPORT 
 
Happy Holidays to all.  I hope everyone had a safe and happy Thanksgiving.  
The Southeast Region Rally is soon approaching. Marshall and Helen are hard at 
work and we have about 50 coaches signed up already.  Hopefully we will reach 
the 100 coach mark. If you intend to go to this rally, please get your registration 
in.  This will help make Helen’s job a little easier. 
 
I am going to be talking to all the Mason-Dixons at the SE Rally about next year’s 
election of officers.  I will have my two terms in at the end of 2011, we need a 
Vice President, Marshall has been Secretary for as long as I can remember, Bob 
and Elizabeth Deal have been in their positions probably as long as Marshall has 
been in his.  I am sure Helen Blackwell would like some relief also; she has been 
doing quite a bit with the rallies as well as the normal treasurer’s job. We need 
people to start thinking about holding office.  It is not difficult, and it can be a lot 
of fun.  
 
I have been in contact with Charles Smith via email and he told me he is doing 
well.  He is home now but still goes back to the hospital once a week. He doesn’t 
know when he will be on the road again, but he is looking forward to it. 
 
Well, that’s about all for now, Alice and I wish all of you a Merry Christmas, 
Happy New Year and Happy Holidays. 
 
Safe travels. 
 
 



 
TREASURERS REPORT 
 
As of November 1, 2010 we have $5,629.01 in the Mason-Dixon Discoverys 
account. This amount also reflects $660.00 for registration fees for the 2011 
DOAI Southeast Region Rally.   
 
FLEETWOOD INFORMATION 
 
I have copied an article about the new 2010 Discovery and attached it to the end 
of the newsletter and I have also added this shortcut about the Discovery. 
 
http://www.rvbusiness.com/2010/11/video-1-fleetwood-rv-honors-its-
legacy/?utm_source=feedburner&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Feed%3A
+RvBusiness+%28RV+Business%29 
 
Here is another site that you can watch.  It is a report on Fox News about the 
Discovery 
 
   
http://video.foxnews.com/v/4416224/lets-go-glamping-camping-meets-
luxury 

MASON-DIXON CLOTHING 

We will have a report on the new line of clothes at the SE Rally. 
 
PRAYER LIST 
 
Butch Mauck      
Charles Smith recovering from heart transplant surgery 
Mabel Pritchard, Elizabeth Deal’s mother 
Peggy Shuping 
Rex Shuping 
Janice Hawkins (Peggy Shuping’s sister)  
Eileen Abbey and her family (cousin of Larry and Maryanne Weinberg) 
Reuther Haden (Grandson of Eileen and Hank Haden) 
Dick Snyder DOAI National Rally Master 
 
BIRTHDAYS   &  ANNIVERSARIES 

 
DECEMBER 

 
BIRTHDAYS     ANNIVERSARIES 
 
3 Dick Smith    6 Jim and Jana Davis 



4 Ray Nuzzolo    9 Richard & Marie Money 
4 Bill Katterhenry   17 Bill & Marti Katterhenry   
14 Bob Deal    29 Hank & Eileen Haden 

 
JANUARY  

 
BIRTHDAYS     ANNIVERSARIES 
 
7 Toni Calzone    NONE 
8 Larry Weinberg 
22 Pete Grazier 
27 Sonny Blackwell    
27 Marshall Godwin    
 
 
HUMOR FOR THE MONTH 
 
A young Scottish lad and lassie were sitting on a low stone wall, holding hands, 
and they were just gazing out over the loch.  For several minutes they sat 
silently, and then finally the girl looked at the boy and said, “A penny for your 
thoughts, Angus.” 
 
Well, uh, I was thinking’ … perhaps it’s aboot time for a wee kiss.” 
 
The girl blushed , then leaned over and kissed him on the cheek.  Then he 
blushed. 
 
The two then turned once again to gaze at the loch.  After a while, the girl spoke 
again. “Another penny for your thoughts, Angus.” 
 
The young man knit his brow. “Well, now,” he said, “my thoughts are a bit more 
serious this time.” 
 
“Really?” said the girl in a whisper, filled with anticipation. 
 
“Aye,” said the lad. Din”na ye think it’s aboot time ye paid me that first penny?” 
 
UPCOMING RALLIES 
 
January 30 – February 4, 2011 SE Region Rally, Lazy days RV Campground, 

Seffner, FL 
 
May 19 – 23, 2011 Old Mill Stream Campground, Lancaster, PA 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Fleetwood RV Rolls Out 2010 Discovery Class A 
Posted By RV Business On December 2, 2009 @ 10:59 am In Breaking News | No Comments 

If you're new here, you may want to subscribe to my Daily RV Industry News Feed. Thanks for visiting,  
Sherman Goldenberg 

Fleetwood RV Inc. announced Tuesday (Dec. 1)  the rollout of its 2010 Discovery Class A diesel motorhome during RVIA’s 
47th Annual National RV Trade Show in Louisville, Ky.  

“There are a lot of exciting changes on our 2010 Discovery — including the availability of a Spartan chassis — all of which 
are a direct result of the feedback we have gathered from our dealers and customers,” John Draheim, president and COO 
of Fleetwood RV Inc., said in a news release. “Discovery is one of the most recognized brand names in the industry, so 
we wanted it to include features that added value as well as further elevated its reputation in the marketplace. The 2010 
Discovery now includes a lot of standard features that are only available as options on competitive products.” 

Key new standard features on the 2010 Discovery include redesigned dash, ceramic tile floor from galley to bedroom, 
day/night shades by MCD, 22-cubic-foot residential refrigerator option (no additional cost if selected), GPS/AM/FM/DVD 
in-dash radio, exterior entertainment system with Sony 32-inch HD TV, Sony televisions and sound systems throughout, 
reclining passenger seat with footrest, automatic generator start, central vacuum, and 16-gallon hot water heater. 
Stackable washer/dryer is also a key new optional feature on Discovery. 

The 2010 Discovery is available in three layouts: a curb-side fullwall-slide floorplan that features optional bunk beds with 
flip-down LCD TVs (40G); a triple-slide, mid-ship TV floorplan (40X); and a triple-slide, front galley floorplan (40K). 

The 2010 Discovery is built on the Power Bridge Chassis which includes massive pass-through storage with side-swing 
luggage doors, a convenient patio storage center and a centralized utility center. An optional exterior ”pull-out” BBQ grill 
and kitchenette is available. 

For more information about Fleetwood RV and its full-line of Class A and Class C recreational vehicles, call (800) 322-
8216 or visit http://www.fleetwoodrv.com/. 

 
 
 


